
             Dalston Tennis Club 
  

  

  

    Dalston Tennis Club has been advised by the Lawn 

Tennis Association to cease organised activities such 

as coaching and tournaments for the time being. 

Coaching 

  

    Therefore our very popular junior and senior 

coaching will not be commencing as usual. If we are able to start up, we will let 

people know. 

  

Using the Tennis Courts 
  

     Until we receive Government or LTA guidance to the contrary, our courts will 

remain open to members for private use at their own risk. Outdoor activities for 

those that are Coronavirus free or not self-isolating, 

are surely a good thing, therefore members are free, 

at their own risk, to carry on playing. 

    However, we would ask members to be very 

mindful of the Social Distancing advice relevant to 

their circumstances and take all the recommenced 

hygiene precautions such as hand washing and 

avoiding shaking hands! Please be aware that all 

materials touched by others e.g. court equipment, gate handles, tennis balls etc. 

could be contaminated and constitute a risk of infection if handled. 
Thank you for your co-operation 

 
  

    If anyone wishes to join the Club, 

or for more information please contact  

Angie Gardhouse (club secretary)  

7957886724 
  

 


